

Dear Friend of Temple Beth Shalom

So, it's been a year, hasn't it? But, for all the negative comments we might have about 2020, we can all agree that our relationship with Temple Beth Shalom (TBS) has blossomed! We have been blessed with remarkable Rabbis and staff who have worked more hours than ever to provide us with exceptional programming and so many opportunities to connect since last March.

We have a deep connection to TBS and to the Columbus Jewish Community: we've made it central to our homes and our families. As our families have grown, so has TBS. You can be a part of an exciting opportunity to help ensure that the Temple will remain vibrant and have the resources to meet the needs of future generations. A strong endowment will allow this to happen, and we are building exactly that by securing after-lifetime gifts as part of our LIFE & LEGACY initiative.

LIFE & LEGACY is a community-wide endowment planning initiative. Sponsored by JewishColumbus, TBS — along with a cohort of 17 other local Jewish organizations — will work with its community to secure meaningful, after-lifetime gifts. If you're passionate about TBS, this is an exciting opportunity to convert that passion into long-term support for the Temple!

To begin your legacy giving journey, please reach out to Executive Director Bobby Covitz at (614) 855-4882 or at bobby@tbsohio.org. We look forward to having beautiful conversations with you about how you can sustain TBS for decades to come!

Sincerely,
The TBS LIFE & LEGACY Committee

Pam Scheer LIFE & LEGACY Chair

Julie Alpert | Phil Goldstein | Harlan Louis | Mike Rothstein | David Segal